
Do you happen to have some bottles or cans hanging 

around?  

Don’t have time to take them in to the bottle depot? 

We can help with that! 

 

School Council members, parents and students of the 

Longview School will be participating in a fundraising bottle 

drive on 

 SATURDAY FEBRUARY 1
ST

  

From 10AM to 1 PM 

 

Your generous contributions to our fundraising campaign 

will help in funding much needed programs within our 

school! 

 

If you live outside of Longview but would still like to partici-

pate, you can drop your bottles off at the school during the 

hours listed above. 

 

    VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!!  If interested please contact  

  Erin Nelson 403-601-1279 or Donna Gallup 403-652-0345 


